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Oxwich Project Update 
INVESTING IN YOUR WASTE WATER NETWORK 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Update on our work in Oxwich 

 

Over the past few months we’ve been carrying out some necessary improvements to the waste water system in 

your area. We need to upgrade several manholes in Oxwich and have been relaying part of the sewer to stop 

excess rain water getting into the network. This will prevent flooding and pollution in the future. 

We appreciate the support of the local community whilst we undertake the work and have liaised closely with 

residents and local businesses to ensure we keep disruption to a minimum.  

We have tried to adhere to the list of road closures and overnight working as much as possible, however the 

unprecedented wet weather and poor ground conditions haven’t always helped.  We know that on some 

mornings we have been a bit later than planned finishing and we apologise to anyone who has been affected.  
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Next steps 
 
Our contract partners Morgan Sindall will be working in Oxwich on the following days and times: 
 

 Monday 15th to Friday 19th February – The team will be working from 7:30am – 5:30pm on 
Marsh Road during the duration of half term. Although we will be working in the highway there will 
be no road closure and traffic will be able use the road through single lane traffic.  

 Monday 22nd to Thursday 25th February – There will be a road closure and overnight working from 
7pm (after the last bus) until 6am each night on Marsh Road. 

 
We will keep you updated on any further work and will try our best to adhere to the above programme and 
dates. We are aiming to finish the work by early March.  
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding throughout this planned work. We know the overnight 
working has been challenging to live with and if anyone does have any queries please don’t hesitate to 
contact us on the details below. 

 
Working with the local community 

 
In preparation for the work in Oxwich we have established a ‘Community Liaison Committee’ made up of 
community representatives, residents, and local businesses. By working with the Committee we were able to 
agree on a plan to close any necessary roads overnight to keep traffic moving during the day. 
 
We’ve also arranged with Swansea City Council Highways department to temporarily move the bus stop to 
the cross roads while the work is ongoing.  

 

Thank you! 

 


